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Upcoming Events

Dec. 16 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am

Dec. 16 - Hot Lunch

Dec. 17 - Christmas Eve practice with Sunday School at church - 9:00 - 11:00 am

Dec. 19 - Last Day of Hygiene Drive for Peshtigo Food Pantry

Dec. 20 - Boys’ Basketball vs STAA, at Trinity, Marinette - 5:30 pm

Dec. 21 - Combined Pioneer/Youth Caroling for Homebound - 3:45 pm

Dec. 22 - Boys’ Basketball vs St. Paul, Algoma, at St. Paul’s in Green Bay - 5:30 pm

Dec. 23 - Last Day of Classes - Early Release at 1:00 pm

Dec. 24 - Children’s Christmas Eve Service - 6:30 pm

Children’s Christmas Eve Service Practice

There will be a practice this Saturday, December 17 from 9:00 - 11:00 am for the children
who will be participating in the Christmas Eve service, along with the Sunday School
children. Only the students attending the Christmas Eve service need to come to this
practice.



Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will be a special Christmas style meal of ham, mashed potatoes,
corn, dinner rolls and dessert provided by the Nowak family. The cost is $2 per person.
We have three dates open for hot lunch volunteers next semester, January 20, April 14
and 21. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Sargent either by email at
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at 920-228-1563.

Hygiene Drive

This is our last week to bring in items for our Hygiene Drive. Please consider helping
those who are struggling, especially this holiday season. Our Grade 6-8 students will
help deliver the donated items to the Peshtigo Food Pantry on Monday, December 19.

Boys’ Basketball Game

The boys’ joint basketball team with Trinity, Marinette, will have two games next week.
The first game will be on Tuesday, December 20 against St. Thomas Aquinas (STAA) at
Trinity, Marinette at 5:30 pm. The second game will be on Thursday, December 22
against St. Paul, Algoma. This game will be played at St. Paul Lutheran School in Green
Bay at 5:30 pm.

Tuition Payments

If you are making tuition payments for December , please have your payment to Mrs.
Sargent no later than Wednesday, December 21.  Thank you for your help.

Mission Offering

Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,
Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand
(Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian
education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their

history and connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website
at thaivillage.org Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on
Fridays. Last week we collected $38.25, bringing our total semester offering to
$303.89.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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